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Falmouth 
Cornwall 
Tr11 5sg 
4th February 2021
Dear Madam Allsorts
I am writing to inform you of how disappointed I am with the decision to postpone the making of liquorish allsorts. I think this decision is wrong on many levels. Here are my examples.
First thing I am such a big fan of them.
Second thing as a brother and a child, I most certainly know that liquorish is one of the best sweets in the entire universe. Especially your most spectacular allsorts.
I would like you and your ministers to reconsider this, If you would like to know more of my reasons for doing so, please contact me on 0774563876.
Yours faithfully, 
Master Oscar Crackers.
P.S 
Call me Cheese Crackers.



